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MINNEAPOLIS SHOOTING A REMINDER TO BE ON GUARD AGAINST WORKPLACE
VIOLENCE

It's true that employers have to remain agile if they are really serious about preventing workplace violence. This is mainly because no one knows how such
violence is actually going to break out. However, some of the suggestions made in the article titled 'employers look anew at preventing violence in the
workplace' such as creating and communicating a written policy on workplace violence and developing a response team to be responsible for immediate care
of victims of workplace violence sound very useful.

Read the full article here:

Minneapolis shooting a reminder to be on guard against workplace violence



